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Thursday 6th July 2017 
  

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Year One Visit to St. John’s Church Hartford – Friday 14th July 2017 

On Friday 14th July the Year 1 children will be visiting St. John’s church in Hartford as part of the Religious 

Education (RE) curriculum. In RE the children have been discussing special places and have been learning about 

special places for Christians. This visit to the church will provide the children with a fantastic opportunity to see 

first-hand where Christians worship their God and what features of the church help them with the different 

parts of their worship.  

1NC will leave to walk to the church after the Year 1 celebration assembly at 9:40am and will return to school at 

11:00am. 

1SM will leave to walk to the church at 10:40am and will return at 12noon. 

Please complete the permission slip below to confirm your child can attend. 

We desperately need adult helpers to enable this trip to go ahead. If you are able to help please speak to Miss 

Cookson or Mrs Morton as soon as possible. 

Kind regards 

Miss Cookson and Mrs Morton 

Year 1 Class Teachers 

 

Year One Visit to St. John’s Church Hartford – Friday 14th July 2017 

I give permission for my child ________________________________________________ in Class ____________ 

to attend the above visit. 

I can / cannot help walk the children to the church on the day. (Please delete as appropriate.) 

My contact number is: ________________________________ 

Signed: _____________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: ______________________ 
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